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Your Ref:  
Our Ref:   APP/X5210/C/23/3320329

Miss Emilia Harrison
Centro Planning
104 St. John Street
London
EC1M 4EH

04 July 2023

Dear Miss Harrison,

Town and Country Planning Act 1990
Appeal by Bristol Properties Limited
Site Address: 1 and 1A Hurdwick Place, LONDON, NW1 2JE

In exercise of the power in s173A(1)(a) of the Act, the LPA have withdrawn the enforcement 
notice and I understand that they have notified you.

We will take no further action on  this appeal(s).

Any event arrangements made for the appeal will be cancelled.

A copy of this letter has been sent to the LPA

Yours sincerely,

Paul Eland
Paul Eland

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/planning-inspectorate-privacy-notices

Where applicable, you can use the internet to submit documents, to see information and to check the progress 
of cases through the Planning Portal. The address of our search page is - www.planningportal.gov.uk/planning/
appeals/online/search
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